
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
September 4, 2002 

RE:    Giga-Byte Technologies  
 

FCC ID:  JCK-GN-WLM01 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. 
 

1.) The Schematics were inadvertently uploaded to the RF Exposure section of the report. 
2.) This device is a PCMCIA card with integral antenna for general use. Therefore the “Mobile” 

category is inappropriate for this equipment.  In addition, the power is in excess of 
60mW/f(GHz) at this frequency band. Therefore, MPE estimation is not allowed. Please supply 
a SAR report. 

3.) Please be advised the Manual will have to be revised showing the SAR values in body contact 
position for this device. 

 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


